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Temporary closure of Hospital Car Park B2 entry/ exit from 
16 December 2019 

To improve traffic flow and worker safety, the B2 Hospital Car Park entry from Hospital Road 
will be temporarily closed from mid-December to late January 2020. 

During the closure of the Hospital Road B2 car park entry/exit, please use:  

 The main car park access from Barker Street (via Easy Street) to B1 (24hrs) or 

 The Hospital Road car park entry/exit to B3 (6am to 6pm only).  

Hospital and emergency access will be maintained on campus at all times and traffic 
controllers and signage will be in place during the works. 

We thank you for your patience as we undertake this important construction activity that is part 
of the Randwick Campus Redevelopment. 

Site map 

 

Getting in touch 

We encourage you to get in touch if you have any questions or feedback. 

Please call 1800 571 866 or email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au. 

The health and 
safety of 
patients, 
families, 

visitors, staff, 
workers and the 

community is 
our top priority. 
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